
 
  
 

COUNTY OF DUFFERIN  

10 Year Housing and Homelessness Plan 

2016 Report Card 

In 2016, through partnerships and collaboration... 

The County approved a new development of  24  
housing units.  The new development will offer 
“Affordable” and “Rent Geared to Income” units at 
54 Lawrence Ave. Orangeville. The project is 
scheduled for completion in 2018. 

The County as the Community Entity for the 
Dufferin Community Advisory Board (CAB) joined 
the 20,000 Homes  campaign  and conducted a 
48 hour count of chronic and episodically 
homeless   within  Dufferin County. 

36 households were provided 
with housing from the 
Centralized Waiting List for rent
-geared-to-income assistance. 

The County assisted 2
households with renovations
geared to accessibility through
the Ontario Renovates Program. 

The County helped 9 households 
purchase a home through 
Homeownership down payment 
assistance loans. 

The County helped 529 households 
obtain  or maintain their housing 
through the Homelessness 
Prevention Program (HPP). 

Thank you for supporting our 10 Year Housing and Homelessness Plan! 


